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ONTARIO’S CHILDREN’S AID SOCIETIES TO LAUNCH CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION 
MONTH ON OCTOBER 1 

 
 
TORONTO – The Ontario Association of Children’s Aid Societies and its member agencies will 
launch a public education campaign on October 1 to remind Ontarians that child abuse remains 
a major concern in Ontario.  
 
Children in our communities are still suffering abuse at the hands of adults they know and trust, 
and that is why Ontario’s Children’s Aid Societies will be educating and building awareness 
during Child Abuse Prevention month. 
 
This year, the public is reminded that child safety and family well-being begin in the community, 
and everyone has a duty to report abuse and neglect.   
 
Where:  Across Ontario Children’s Aid Societies are participating in this bilingual public 

education campaign 
 
When:  Child Abuse Prevention Month launches on October 1, 2013  
 
Symbol:  The purple ribbon is the symbol of child abuse prevention in Ontario and is 

available for download at: 
http://www.oacas.org/newsroom/publicawarenesskit/index.htm#WebBanners  

 
For more information visit www.useyourvoice.ca 
 
 

- 30 - 
 
For more information: 
 
Tanzeem Parkar 
Communications Advisor 
Ontario Association of Children’s Aid Societies 
(416) 987-9854 
www.oacas.org  
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